
 First Lady Jennie Gordon 
(307) 777-7398 

info@nohungerwyo.org

Wyoming Hunger Initiative is the official initiative of Wyoming’s First Lady Jennie Gordon and is governed by the Board of Directors  
of the Wyoming Governor’s Residence Foundation, a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. 

Jonathan Despain, 4-H State Director 
(307) 766-5170 

JDespain@uwyo.edu

Stacy Broda, Wyoming FFA 
(307) 630-6094 

sbroda@yahoo.com

Think a hog can’t change 
the world? Think again. 
We know Wyoming kids have a heart for 
helping; we also know you’re never too young 
to join the fight against food insecurity.  
Thank you for participating in Fair to Fork!
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CHECKLIST FOR EDUCATORS/ADVISORS 

• Distribute information cards at swine taggings, in your newsletter, or in any other form of 
communication this year so that youth are aware of the opportunity but noting that only one animal will 
be chosen per county.   

• Notify members of their ability to participate if they wish. Each county hog will be selected in the form of 
a lottery so please be sure that members are using the link to indicate their interest in 
participating. NOTE: Wyoming Hunger Initiative will NOT purchase animals that are sold at the county 
junior livestock sale but will consider a secondary animal. 

• If your member is selected to participate, complete paperwork to be provided to the responsible party 
delivering the animal to the processor for proper handling, billing, and pickup instructions.  

• The member who donates will be honored at the Wyoming State Fair on the final Saturday to include a 
plaque presentation and to ride with the Governor and First Lady in their parade float. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION TO KEEP IN MIND  

• Only one hog per county will be selected through a lottery in 2022 for a purchase price of $500  

• Processing will be paid for by Wyoming Hunger Initiative  

• All hogs purchased by Wyoming Hunger Initiative must be processed at a USDA or state licensed facility  

• Processing appointments will be set up by the 4-H or FFA member and not Wyoming Hunger Initiative  

RECOGNITION  

Wyoming Hunger Initiative will host a recognition event during the Wyoming State Fair in Douglas, Wyoming. An 
invitation with detailed information for participants will be sent to each member; this will include the option to 
ride in the Governor’s and First Lady’s wagon during the State Fair parade on Saturday. Members are not required 
to participate but are definitely encouraged to if possible! 

HOW TO RECEIVE YOUR PAYCHECK 

Wyoming Hunger Initiative will purchase one hog per county for $500. In order to receive your paycheck, each 
advisor and/or educator should send an email to info@nohungerwyo.org with the following information:  

 Name of the 4-H or FFA member 

 Current mailing address 

 Name of processor where purchased hog is being purchased at 

 Processing date
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